
The Hawk Talk (Family)
10.23.2020

Upcoming Dates:

October 26- Quarter 2 Begins
 October 27-30th-Spirit Week 

October 30- Family Forum- 2 pm
November 3- CSC Meeting 5:30pm

November 5-Drive Up Attendance Celebration 

You can find more important dates, details and events on
our website!

Principal Message
Dear Hill Families, 

Thank you for your continued kindness and patience as we work through “doing” school in a pandemic. All 
students will resume school on Monday, October 26th and will follow their same schedules from Quarter 1. 
Students will remain in their same classes. If you were unable to join us this week during our Q&A and 
Acceleration Meetings, please listen to the recordings below. In the event that your student has challenges on 
Monday with schedules, please follow this flow chart. (ENGLISH, SPANISH). 

Hill Q&A: Return to In-person 
Hill Acceleration Next Steps

Over the next few weeks, while remote, we will continue to build out our return to in-person in the event that the 
district announces that we will return to in-person on Nov 6th. Stay tuned for more updates soon. 

Wishing you continued health, 

Principal Adams

Hey Skyhawks we need YOU! Our brand new cafeteria 
and courtyard is almost done and we want your help in 
choosing a community name for our space! Submit your 
name ideas HERE for consideration. The top ideas will 
be voted on school wide.

Congratulations to Hill's Softball Team for an amazing 
season. Even though this season was short, they learned 
fundamentals as well as made new friends along the way. 
Shout out to our coaching sta� for keeping the girls safe and 
running a fun and enjoyable practice. Thank you to our 
parents for supporting your students in getting them to and 
from practice and being their number 1 fan. We can't wait to 
see what next year brings. Go Skyhawks! 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1XgIx-HDENcT3Nk7t5ngVIx-a5ZjS7OAThuHwNVDr0oc/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1I1pa294Hnlb9vLLQi_wru-m-CyTg7xUGraq0pHKy_Z4/edit
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/lsQhq2iUCiU8FFGIuGbC2WUBBLztJ0gW22Dti9XUMYcGdgVdqh8_n27F1Zu__SgY.C0fDWnoK9Lun-OTt?startTime=1603409626000
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfK-WU2xflLty3HzyzZ145rR30hO7q6nbCeIJGyi127Tj53hQ/viewform


Skyhawk Spirit Week is next 
week and we are excited to 
celebrate! Please send us your 
pictures or post to our 
Facebook account we'd love 
to share with the entire Hill 
Community. 

We are so excited for our 
Drive-Up party, celebrating 
our students who have 
achieved excellent attendance 
with a 95% rate of attendance 
or more. Certificates will be 
given in the Drive-Up. Eligible 
students will receive an invite 
via email. Masks required. 



We hope you all had a great October break! We so appreciate all of you who joined the PTSA call yesterday, have dined out for Hill and are 
supporting the PTSA and Hill this year in so many ways - volunteers, donors, members, etc! In such a rollercoaster year, it's nice to know 
we have such solid backup.

Here are some PTSA updates to help motivate you to clean out closets, support the Arts and mark your calendars for upcoming Dine Outs!

 Hill Cares Coat & Outwear Drive: Please help Hill's students with your unwanted, gently used outerwear! As you clean your closets for 
the winter, set aside coats/jackets, mittens/gloves and hats for Hill. We will then distribute them to families/students at Hill. Thank you! 
Drop boxes are located at:
• Hilltop: 140 Krameria St
• Lowry: 7064 E 2nd Ave
• Virginia Village: 627 S Grape St

Haircuts for Hill! Get your kiddo (and maybe yourself) in for a trim and support Hill. Do good and look good! SportClips at Mayfair Plaza 
(13th & Krameria) will donate $1/kid cut and $2/adult cut through December 21!! 

Dine Out @ Bertha's Baja Bistro:  Tuesday, November 3 
 VOTE & DINE OUT! Grab lunch or dinner at Bertha's so you can focus on watching the election results roll in. 900 Jersey St. Mention Hill 
and Bertha's will donate 20% of all carry-out and dine-in orders to Hill!

Hill's FB Page: Remember to watch there for reminders and updates

For full PTSA information, including links to notes and recordings from most recent ZOOM PTSA meeting, visit the PTSA's webpage. 

Hey Skyhawks!

https://hill.dpsk12.org/family-resources/get-involved/

